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2025 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING # 12 
 

NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
 

Bridge 5 Work Completed 
 

Work on Bridge 5 (Glendale Ave.) will be completed shortly, and the bridge will be reopened to vehicles 
and pedestrians, today, Friday, May 9th at noon. Normal operating procedures will therefore be 
resumed.  
 
This notice cancels Notice to Shipping No. 10 of 2025 
 
Thank you for your patience and collaboration.     

May 9, 2025 


	Bridge 5 Work Completed

